
TOWNSHIP OF AVON  

NOTICE OF ADVERTISEMENT OF BIDS  
 

Bids will be received by Avon Township, Stearns County, Minnesota, until 8:00 P.M., CDT on 

Wednesday, April 26, 2023, at which time they will be opened and reviewed.  Bids should 

include all labor, materials, and everything required to surface in 2023 the roadways listed below.  

Note:  these roads will already be prepared for resurfacing by milling, grinding, and compacting. 

 

• Two Rivers Road from Co Rd 9 to 190th Avenue (joint Avon & Holding Township project) 

– approx. 1 mile 

• 190th Avenue (Avon Township) – approx. 0.35 mile 

• 185th Avenue (Avon Township) – approx. 0.5 mile 

• Red Oak Circle (Avon Township) – approx. 0.3 mile  

• 400th Street east of County Road 9 (Holding Township) – approx. 1 mile 

 

Bids should include fine blading, paving, 2 lifts, 1.5 inches each, 2 foot-wide Class 5 shoulders 

meeting MN State specifications.  Bidders must contact Rich Sanoski at (320) 260-0125 or 

Rich.Sanoski@avontownship.org to confirm bid specifics prior to bid submission for the Avon 

Township roads.  For more information about 400th Street, contact Dave Yurczyk at 320-761-

2087 or  Dave@Davescustom.com.  

 

Work should be completed by August 20, 2023.  Striping is not to be included.  Each road should 

be separately included in the bid. 

 

Avon Township reserves the right to reject any and all Bids, to waive irregularities and 

informalities therein, and further reserves the right to award the Contract to the best interests of 

the Avon Township. 

 

Submit all bids, either electronically or hard copy, to the Avon Township Clerk, 16881 Queens 

Road, Avon MN, 56310; clerk@avontownship.com; by 8 PM, Wednesday April 26, 2023. 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

Avon Township, Minnesota 
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